campbell@aipg-tx.org

S
From: Glen Collier <gcollier@hydrex-inc.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 23, 2020 2:24 PM
To: ‘Michael D. Campbell'; Henry Wise
Subject: Thank You!

Henry, Michael, and the rest of the AIPG Executive Committee

I was surprised and pleased to receive the plaque recognizing me for my contributions to AIPG-TX. The 6 years | spent
on the Executive Committee were personally rewarding for me. My association with such an accomplished group of
geologists can only have made me a better professional. It is satisfying to know that | may have played a small part in
the continued success of AIPG-TX.

As for my career, | have moved from the Hydrex complex into an office near downtown Nacogdoches. It was time to get
out of the way and allow younger folks their chance. While | continue to provide support to Hydrex, | am also
welcoming new challenges and involvement in other areas. | recently designed and implemented an extensive phyto-
remediation system to extract shallow groundwater impacted by fertilizer compounds. The path from prospecting near
Tonopah, Nevada in the 1970s to here has been tortuous indeed!

Thank you all. | wish you the best. If you are ever in Nacogdoches, or passing through, please give me a call or drop in.

Glen A. Collier, P.G., C.P.G.

Senior Hydrogeologist

Manager Special Projects

Hydrex Environmental

818 North University Street, Suite 102
Nacogdoches, Texas 75965
936-554-2178
geollier@hydrex-inc.com
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Unless bearing a PG seal, geoscience information transmitted herein is released for the purpose of interim review under the authority of one or more Professional
Geoscientists of Hydrex Environmental, PG Firm No. 50027.

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail contains confidential and privileged information intended only for the use of the addressee(s). If you are not the intended
recipient of this email, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
communication in error, please notify us immediately and delete all hard and electronic copies of this message and its attachments. Thank you.



